


 L  A  R  AZA  C  OMMUNITY  R  ESOURCE  C  ENTER 
    C  ENTRO  C  OMUNITARIO  DE  R  ECURSOS  DE  L  A  R  AZA 

 April 14, 2023 

 Office of Congresswoman Nancy Pelosi, Speaker Emerita 
 90 7th Street, Suite 2800 
 San Francisco CA 94103 

 RE: Letter of Support for Centro Del Pueblo Restoration Project Community Project Funding Request 

 Dear Speaker Emerita Pelosi, 

 I submit this letter on behalf of La Raza Community Resource Center in support of Centro Del Pueblo (CDP) 
 Community Project Funding request for restoration of the building facilities, including tenant and facility 
 improvements. 

 Centro Del Pueblo is directed by a standing collective lasting 34 years of community serving 501(c)(3) nonprofit 
 agencies which includes La Raza Community Resource Center, La Raza Centro Legal, and Mission Housing 
 Development Corporation. Collectively, CDP provides immigration legal services, case management, food and 
 hunger assistance, emergency rental assistance, tenant legal defense, among other direct services for the 8 
 organizations within the building. We see more than 30,000 visitors collectively each year. 

 Centro del Pueblo (CDP) is requesting congressionally directed community project funding to conduct critically 
 needed repairs to the multi-agency non-profit building’s only elevator, roof and leaking walls, to bring the 
 building into compliance with safety standards for professional offices and the current standards of the Americans 
 with Disabilities Act. CDP is a centralized community resource center through which 8 local, Mission 
 neighborhood based non-profit organizations, operate and collaborate in the provision of critical social, 
 educational, and legal services to a culturally diverse target population of low-income residents. 

 I wholeheartedly support Centro Del Pueblo (CDP) Restoration Project Community Project Funding request. We 
 look forward to continuing our working relationship and collaboration with CDP for years to come. Please contact 
 me at the information above or directly at gmedina@larazacrc.org and (415) 415-690-6992. 

 Cordialmente, 

 Gabriel Medina 
 Executive Director, 
 La Raza Community Resource Center 
 Board Member, 
 Centro Del Pueblo 

 474 V  ALENCIA  S  TREET  , S  UITE  100  ∙  S  AN  F  RANCISCO  ,  CA 94103  ∙  415-863-0764  ∙  www.larazacrc.org 



April 14, 2023

O!  ce of Congresswoman Nancy Pelosi, Speaker Emerita 
90 7th Street, Suite 2800 
San Francisco CA 94103

RE: Letter of Support for Centro Del Pueblo Restoration Project Community Project Funding Request

Dear Speaker Emerita Pelosi, 

I submit this letter on behalf of Centro Del Pueblo (CDP) Community Project Funding request for restoration of the 
building facilities, including tenant and facility improvements.

Centro Del Pueblo is directed by a standing collective of community serving 501(c)(3) nonpro" t agencies which 
includes La Raza Community Resource Center, La Raza Centro Legal and Mission Housing Development Corpora-
tion. Collectively, CDP provides immigration legal services, case management, food and hunger assistance, emergen-
cy rental assistance, tenant legal defense, among other services for the 8 organizations within the building. 

Centro del Pueblo (CDP) is requesting congressionally directed community project funding to conduct critically 
needed repairs to the multi-agency non-pro" t building’s only elevator, roof and leaking walls, to bring the building 
into compliance with safety standards for professional o!  ces and the current standards of the Americans with Dis-
abilities Act. CDP is a centralized community resource center through which 8 local, Mission neighborhood based 
non-pro" t organizations, operate and collaborate in the provision of critical social, educational, and legal services to 
a culturally diverse target population of low-income residents.

I wholeheartedly support Centro Del Pueblo (CDP) Restoration Project Community Project Funding request. We 
look forward to continuing our working relationship and collaboration with CDP for years to come. Please contact 
me at the information above or directly at EMAIL HERE and ORGANIZATION NUMBER HERE

Best regards, 

Sam Moss
Executive Director
Mission Housing Development Corporation

Best regards, 



      
April 14, 2023  
 
Office of Congresswoman Nancy Pelosi, Speaker Emerita  
90 7th Street, Suite 2800  
San Francisco CA 94103  
 
RE: Letter of Support for Centro Del Pueblo Restoration Project Community Project Funding Request  
 
Dear Speaker Emerita Pelosi,  
 
On behalf of La Raza Centro Legal San Francisco, we submit this letter in support of Centro Del Pueblo 
(CDP) Community Project Funding request for restoration of the building facilities, which include 
tenant and facility improvements. Centro Del Pueblo is directed by agencies who own the building – 
together they have their own 501(c)(3).  This CDP non-profit entity has existed for 34 years, and during 
this time has served the community with critical needs including a food pantry, tenant assistance, 
literacy programs, free legal representation and more.  Specifically, the owner agencies include La Raza 
Community Resource Center, La Raza Centro Legal, and Mission Housing Development Corporation, 
among others. Collectively, CDP provides immigration legal services, case management, food and 
hunger assistance, emergency rental assistance, free legal representation for elders, the disabled, and 
low-wage workers, and other direct services in the 8 organizations within the building. We serve more 
than 30,000 visitors collectively each year. Centro del Pueblo (CDP) is requesting congressionally 
directed community project funding to conduct critically needed repairs to the multi-agency non-profit 
building’s only elevator, roof and leaking walls, to bring the building into compliance with safety 
standards for professional offices and the current standards of the Americans with Disabilities Act. CDP 
is a centralized community resource center through which eight local, Mission neighborhood based non-
profit organizations, operate and collaborate in the provision of critical social, educational, and legal 
services to a culturally diverse target population of low-income residents. I wholeheartedly support 
Centro Del Pueblo (CDP) Restoration Project Community Project Funding request. We look forward to 
continuing our working relationship and collaboration with CDP for years to come. Please contact me at 
the information above or directly at amanda@lrcl.org or (415) 553-3410. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Amanda Alvarado Ford, Esq. 
Executive Director,  
La Raza Centro Legal San Francisco 

…A NONPROFIT COMMUNITY LAW CENTER 
474 Valencia Street, Suite 295, San Francisco, CA 94103  
Phone: (415) 575-3500 Fax: (415) 255-7593 Web: www.lrcl.org 



 April 14, 2023 
 Office of Congresswoman Nancy Pelosi, Speaker Emerita 
 90 7th Street, Suite 2800 
 San Francisco CA 94103 

 RE: Letter of Support for Centro Del Pueblo Restoration Project 
 CommunityProject Funding Request 

 Dear Speaker Emerita Pelosi, 
 On behalf of Reading Partners San Francisco Bay Area (SFBA), a 
 501(c)(3) community-based nonprofit in San Francisco, we submit 
 this letter in support of Centro Del Pueblo (CDP)’s Community 
 Project Funding request for the restoration of its building facilities. 

 CDP is the 501(c)(3) nonprofit entity that owns the Valencia Street 
 building in the Mission District. The owner agencies include La Raza 
 Community Resource Center, La Raza Centro Legal and Mission 
 Housing Development Corporation. CDP provides critical 
 linguistically and culturally appropriate safety net services to low 
 income residents of San Francisco, such as food and hunger 
 assistance and emergency rental assistance. In addition, the eight 
 long-standing nonprofit community organizations housed at CDP 
 provide free legal services to limited English proficient immigrants, 
 individuals with disabilities and the elderly. Reading Partners SFBA 
 strongly supports CDP’s request for congressionally directed 
 community project funding to conduct critically needed repairs to 
 the building. The project includes repairing the sole elevator and 
 roof and leaking walls, in addition to bringing the building into 
 compliance with safety standards for professional offices and the 
 current standards of the Americans with Disabilities Act. Please 
 contact me at hector.salazar@readingpartners.org or 510.213.1696 
 if you have additional questions. 

 Thank you for your consideration. 

 With gratitude, 

 Hector Salazar 
 Executive Director 

 520 3rd St #203  |  Oakland, CA 94607  |  (510) 830-3032  |  www.readingpartners.org 







April 14, 2023

Office of Congresswoman Nancy Pelosi, Speaker Emerita
90 7th Street, Suite 2800
San Francisco CA 94103

RE: Letter of Support for Centro Del Pueblo Restoration Project Community Project Funding Request

Dear Speaker Emerita Pelosi,

I submit this letter on behalf of Centro Del Pueblo (CDP) Community Project Funding request for
restoration of the building facilities, including tenant and facility improvements.

Centro Del Pueblo is directed by a standing collective of community serving 501(c)(3) nonprofit
agencies which includes La Raza Community Resource Center, La Raza Centro Legal and Mission
Housing Development Corporation. Collectively, CDP provides immigration legal services, case
management, food and hunger assistance, emergency rental assistance, tenant legal defense, among
other services for the 8 organizations within the building.

Centro del Pueblo (CDP) is requesting congressionally directed community project funding to conduct
critically needed repairs to the multi-agency non-profit building’s only elevator, roof and leaking walls,
to bring the building into compliance with safety standards for professional offices and the current
standards of the Americans with Disabilities Act. CDP is a centralized community resource center
through which 8 local, Mission neighborhood based non-profit organizations, operate and collaborate
in the provision of critical social, educational, and legal services to a culturally diverse target population
of low-income residents.

I wholeheartedly support Centro Del Pueblo (CDP) Restoration Project Community Project Funding
request. We look forward to continuing our working relationship and collaboration with CDP for years
to come. Please contact me at the information above or directly at tania@womensbuilding.org and
415-651-3214

Best regards,

Tania Estrada
Executive Director
The Women’s Building

3543 18th St. #8 - San Francisco, CA 94110 phone 415-431-110 fax 415-861-8969 www.womensbuilding.org
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April 14, 2023 
 
Office of Congresswoman Nancy Pelosi, Speaker Emerita  
90 7th Street, Suite 2800  
San Francisco CA 94103 
 
RE: Letter of Support for Centro Del Pueblo Restoration Project Community Project Funding Request 
 
Dear Speaker Emerita Pelosi,  
 
I submit this letter in support of Centro Del Pueblo’s (CDP) Community Project Funding request for 
restoration of the building facilities, including tenant and facility improvements. 
 
Centro Del Pueblo is directed by a standing collective of community serving 501(c)(3) nonprofit agencies 
which includes La Raza Community Resource Center, La Raza Centro Legal and Mission Housing 
Development Corporation. Collectively, CDP provides immigration legal services, case management, 
food and hunger assistance, emergency rental assistance, tenant legal defense, among other services for 
the 8 organizations within the building.  
 
Centro del Pueblo (CDP) is requesting congressionally directed community project funding to conduct 
critically needed repairs to the multi-agency non-profit building’s only elevator, roof and leaking walls, 
to bring the building into compliance with safety standards for professional offices and the current 
standards of the Americans with Disabilities Act. CDP is a centralized community resource center 
through which 8 local, Mission neighborhood based non-profit organizations, operate and collaborate in 
the provision of critical social, educational, and legal services to a culturally diverse target population of 
low-income residents. 
 
La Raza Community Resource Center is an Affiliate of UnidosUS, the largest civil rights organization 
focused on advancing the wellbeing of Latino communities across the country.  We partner with 
Affiliates like La Raza Community Resource Center on initiatives that will have transformational impact 
on their communities.   Latino-serving community organizations have historically experienced 
underfunding to support programming, but also to strengthen their physical and operational 
infrastructures, which are critical to providing effective services.  As was evident during the COVID-19 
pandemic, it is precisely these types of organizations that we rely upon to offer critical and trusted 
support to vulnerable members in the community.  Strong community-based organizations are key to 
addressing disparities, building strong communities and advancing equity. 
 
UnidosUS supports this funding request for the Centro Del Pueblo (CDP) Restoration Project Community 
Project. If you have any questions, please contact me at icuyun@unidosus.org.   
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Irene Cuyún 
Vice President, Affiliate Partnerships and Development  

mailto:icuyun@unidosus.org
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April 14, 2023 

Office of Congresswoman Nancy Pelosi, Speaker Emerita 
90 7th Street, Suite 2800  
San Francisco CA 94103 

RE: Letter of Support for Centro Del Pueblo Restoration Project Community Project Funding Request 

Dear Speaker Emerita Pelosi,  

I submit this letter on behalf of CCDC in support of Centro Del Pueblo (CDP) Community Project Funding request for 
restoration of the building facilities, including tenant and facility improvements

Centro Del Pueblo is directed by a standing collective of community serving 501(c)(3) nonprofit agencies which includes 
La Raza Community Resource Center, La Raza Centro Legal, and Mission Housing Development Corporation. 
Collectively, CDP provides immigration legal services, case management, food and hunger assistance, emergency rental 
assistance, tenant legal defense, among other direct services for the 8 organizations within the building.  

Centro del Pueblo (CDP) is requesting congressionally directed community project funding to conduct critically needed 
repairs to the multi-agency non-profit building’s only elevator, roof and leaking walls, to bring the building into 
compliance with safety standards for professional offices and the current standards of the Americans with Disabilities 
Act. CDP is a centralized community resource center through which 8 local, Mission neighborhood based non-profit 
organizations, operate and collaborate in the provision of critical social, educational, and legal services to a culturally 
diverse target population of low-income residents. 

I wholeheartedly support Centro Del Pueblo (CDP) Restoration Project Community Project Funding request. We look 
forward to continuing our working relationship and collaboration with CDP for years to come. Please contact me at the 
information above or directly at myeung@chinatowncdc.org and 415-984-1456 

Best regards, 

Malcolm Yeung 
Executive Director 
Chinatown Community Development Center 



April 14, 2023

Office of Congresswoman Nancy Pelosi, Speaker Emerita
90 7th Street, Suite 2800
San Francisco CA 94103

RE: Letter of Support for Centro Del Pueblo Restoration Project Community
Project Funding Request

Dear Speaker Emerita Pelosi,

On behalf of Jubilee Immigration Advocates (Jubilee), a 501(c)(3) community-based nonprofit in
San Francisco, we submit this letter in support of Centro Del Pueblo (CDP)’s Community Project
Funding request for the restoration of its building facilities. CDP is the 501(c)(3) nonprofit entity
that owns the Valencia Street building in the Mission District. The owner agencies include La
Raza Community Resource Center, La Raza Centro Legal and Mission Housing Development
Corporation. CDP provides critical linguistically and culturally appropriate safety net services to
low income residents of San Francisco, such as food and hunger assistance and emergency rental
assistance. In addition, the eight long-standing nonprofit community organizations housed at
CDP provide free legal services to limited English proficient immigrants, individuals with
disabilities and the elderly.

Jubilee strongly supports CDP’s request for congressionally directed community project funding
to conduct critically needed repairs to the building. The project includes repairing the sole
elevator and roof and leaking walls, in addition to bringing the building into compliance with
safety standards for professional offices and the current standards of the Americans with
Disabilities Act.

Please contact me at alee@jubileelegal.org or 415.598.7708 if you have additional questions.
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Amy P. Lee
Executive Director

433 California Street Suite 800 | San Francisco CA 94104 | 415.813.1958 | jubileelegal.org

mailto:alee@jubileelegal.org

